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Attendance:  Our class with the highest attendance in the last week before half term was EYFS with 

an amazing 99.2%! Congratulations and well done. The attendance trophy was awarded to them in 

our celebration assembly. 

Another Hallam baby: Mrs. Colman is very excited to be leaving us some time in the spring term to 

start her maternity leave! She will be speaking to her class to let them know of this. We will inform 

you nearer the time of the exact date and of changes in staff for Year 3. 

Halloween Disco: Reminder- ‘Hallam Fields Spooky Discos’ on Monday 30th October. The EYFS disco 

will be straight after school, in the EYFS classroom, from 3.20-4.10pm. Please collect children from 

the office reception at 4:10. The Y1, Y2 and Y3 disco will be straight after school, in the school hall, 

from 3.20-4.20pm. The children are welcome to come to school in their spooky costume for the day. 

The Y4, Y5 and Y6 disco will be from 4.40-5.40pm, in the school hall, so the children will have time 

to go home after school to change into their ‘scare wear.’ Please ensure that your Year 4,5,6 child 

attends school in their usual school uniform during the day. If you would like your child to attend 

please reply to the original letter and send the £3 in a named envelope and return it to the school 

office by Friday 27th October 3pm. 

Navratri Dancing. We had lots of 
fun! 
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Diwali Lunch: Thursday the 9th of November. Our catering team will be putting on a special menu for 

the Diwali themed lunch. All children are welcome to come to school in their celebration clothes on 

that day. 

Diwali Open Classroom: Thursday 9th November- 9-9:30am. Do join us for our open classroom 

session. Parents will be asked to wait on the playground until 9am to allow registers to be taken. We 

will be getting creative with our Diwali activities and look forward to seeing you. 

Parent Advisory Group: Reminder- We would like to invite you to our Parent Advisory Group on 

Monday 30th October at 9-9:30am. The meeting will take place in the hall. The focus of this meeting 

is home learning. The session will be held to hear parent views. We look forward to seeing you 

there. 

Communication: We have a school calendar on our website to inform you of any upcoming events - 

https://www.hallamfields.org.uk/news-events/events/. We also use Twitter to share photos of the 

children’s learning in school. EYFS and Year 1 classes will be sharing their news and learning via the 

Tapestry platform. 

Best wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 
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